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To whom it may concern,  
 
 
With reference to PL84U Al-Suffa 
 
I am writing on behalf of the Waltham Forest Young Advisors and the Youth Independent 
Advisory Group (YIAG), as their manager, who have worked with this charitable project a 
number of times in the last year, including at the World Interfaith Harmony Week event on 
5ht February 2017, where both a representative from the YIAG and Young Advisors spoke 
in front of many respected guests and service users. 
 
The youth engagement groups and I feel that PL84U Al-Suffa is such a worthwhile project 
to volunteer at, and were proud to be asked to speak at the event and support it and the 
values of interfaith and harmony, as the project embodies this; attracting users and 
volunteers from all faiths and backgrounds, who come together in harmony, creating a 
cohesive community. 
 
If you should need to speak with me further, please contact me by email at 
jane.brueseke@walthamforest.gov.uk, or phone me on 020 8496 8105 / 07807 035680. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Jane Brueseke 
Youth Engagement & Participation Manager 
 


